RELEASE	IN	PART
D6		

From:

H < hrod17@clintonemail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, September 23, 2012 10:56 PM

To:

'hanleymr@state.gov'

Subject:

Fw: World Food Stewardship Council

Attachments:

Brownell - World Food Stewardship Council Proposal.docx

Pls print.

From: Mark Hyman [

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 01:27 PM

To: Jon Davidson

Cc: H

Subject: World Food Stewardship Council

Dear Jonathan,

When I was at the President's and the Secretary's house this spring we talked about the creation of a World Food Stewardship Council.

Kelly Brownell, from Yale, is leading this effort and we would love the opportunity to meet with the President (and Secretary if possible) in New York. Attached is a draft of a vision for this council. We are flexible with our dates.

Not sure how to best get this scheduled but know you can help.

Prince Charles gave a compelling speech at Georgetown last year on this issue (see link below). http://www.onthefutureoffood.org/

And the time is right for a coordinated effort at the highest levels to address the global issues of hunger, obesity and sustainability as one great problem.

Thanks for your help.

In service,

Mark

Mark Hyman, MD
Founder and Medical Director
The UltraWellness Center
Chairman, Institute for Functional Medicine
55 Pittsfield Road, Suite 9
Lenox Commons
Lenox, MA 01240

mark

www.drhyman.com

Follow me:

<u>Facebook</u>

<u>Twitter</u>

Linked In

B6

B6

This electronic mail transmission may contain information that is proprietary, privileged and/or confidential and is intended exclusively for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. Any use, distribution, copying or disclosure by any person other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete all copies.